Patrick Copas

From: Paul Byleveld

Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2019 4:43 PM

To: Pamela Morales

Cc: Paul Williamson; Anthony Kohlenberg (Mid North Coast LHD)
Subject: consent condition : North Byron Parklands

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Pamela

| have discussed with colleagues at the North Coast Public Health Unit. Noting that NSW Health has no formal
responsibility to approve QAPs, we would recommend the following consent condition:

At least two months prior to the first outdoor event, the Applicant must prepare a Drinking Water Quality
Assurance Program for the development. The Applicant must:
(a) ensure that the Quality Assurance Program complies with the Public Health Regulation 2012;
(b) comply with its Quality Assurance Program;
(c) provide a copy of the Quality Assurance Program, and any subsequent amendments, to NSW Health
(North Coast Public Health Unit); and
(d) address any feedback provided by NSW Health on its Quality Assurance Program.

A copy of the Quality Assurance Program provided to NSW Health, and any subsequent amendments, must be
submitted to the Planning Secretary.

| understand that the Public Health Unit will share a copy of its response to the applicant regarding its quality
assurance program.

Kind regards Paul

Dr Paul Byleveld PSM

Manager Water Unit | Environmental Health Branch | NSW Health
Locked Mail Bag 961 NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2059
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